NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the City of Sabula will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 at the Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street for the purpose of soliciting written and oral comments for the amendment of the following Ordinance: Ordinance 2-2024: Title VI, Physical Environment, Chapter 5- Utilities Billing Charges- Sewer Rates, Amendment to Ordinance 3-2024: Title VI Physical Environment, Chapter 5- Utilities Billing Charges- Water Rates, and Amendment to Ordinance 4-2024, Title VI Physical Environment, Chapter 7- Utilities- Electric Rates.
Interested persons should attend or respond in writing to:  City of Sabula, Attention: Lynn Parker, City Clerk, P.O. Box 331 Sabula, Iowa 52070 no later than 5/24/24.
The Ordinance will be effective after council approval and publication.





